Freedom of Information Act 2000 – card payment facilities
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
1. At the time of receiving this request, are all of your merchant accounts (the facilities for accepting payments from the public by credit / debit cards) fully compliant with the PCI DSS requirements?

Answer: Leicester City Council corporate systems are compliant with PCI DSS standards.
2. If your systems ARE compliant, please could you advise the cost of attaining compliance in the following cost areas:

a. External costs (e.g. consultants, QSA's, project management etc)

b. Internal costs 

c. Capital costs
We do not hold this information.    Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

3. If your systems are NOT YET compliant, please could you indicate ANTICIPATED costs (N.B. If you have not yet quantified these potential costs, then please simply mark as N/A)

a. Anticipated external costs

b. Anticipated internal costs

c. Anticipated capital costs

N/A
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

